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Yes! I Wish to Support  
                                 HCPA  

Please accept my contribution  
 
___Member           $25 
___Senior                            $15 
___Business                        $50 
___Benefactor                    $_________ 
 
HCPA is a 501 ( c ) ( 3) non-profit organization.  
Memberships & donations are 100% tax deductible.  

Make check payable and send to:  
 

HCPA  
8 Race Street,  Catasauqua Pa 18032 
 
Name ______________________________________ 

Address_____________________________________ 

City ___________________State ______Zip _______ 

Phone _______________________ 

E-mail ______________________________________ 

                                 Amount Enclosed    $_________ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~cut here ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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MEMORABILIA & HISTORY ARTICLES  
 We welcome donations or loans of Catasauqua memorabilia to The Biery House Museum.  Posters, 

photos, slides, or other printed materials from your personal collection can be digitized by our in 
house reproduction/restoration group and returned to you.  Email Bob at bobdee@ptd.net.   

Next year marks the 200 year anniversary of Lehigh County; there are many events planned 
throughout the year.  Ann Bartholomew is seeking pictures, stories for a 200 Year Anniversary publi-
cation.  Interesting stories on Edisonõs links to Catasauqua? Email debmellish@gmail.com.   

 November Program, Tuesday the 15th,  7pm, 8 Race St 
   Martha Capwell Fox will present material from her just released, latest book Catasauqua and North 
CatasauquañRevisited.  The book contains community photos from the 1920s through the 1990s.  She 
will be selling and signing copies of the book before and after the program.  Cost is $21.99, payable by 
check or cash.  Great gift idea for the holidays!  Books go one sale Nov 7th and will be available at the 
library, 8 Race, local bookstores, Amazon.com and from the author.    

   Thanks  to all the folks who volunteered their time and enthusiasm for Fest OõFall.  Congratulations 
to Kirstin Seagreaves, winner of the Childrenõs Quilt.  Adult volunteers and members are invited to 
join us for a holiday celebration 12/4, 7pm at 8 Race.  Proceeds from events, memberships and donations 
cover the annual operation & maintenance expenses of the  Biery House, Mule Barn, Deily Coal Yard, Scale 
House and  associated grounds. 



   
   This photo and others were rescued over 40 
years ago from the dumpster by Jack Horvath of  
Catasauqua and were recently restored by HCPA.  
Now part of the permanent collection, they and 
can be seen at the Biery House Museum. 
  If anyone recognizes any of these boys, let us 
know by contacting Bob at  bobdee@ptd.net 
 

Catasauqua Boys Basketball 1915-16 

Catasauqua High School 
Boys Basketball  1915-1916 
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